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DATE:  February 15, 2019   RELEASE DATE:  Immediate 
 
FROM:  Lisa Armstrong, Interim Chief Administrative Officer  
 
SUBJECT: Summer Student Recruitment 

 
 
The City of Sarnia is enthusiastically seeking summer students who share a 
passion for Sarnia – The Place You Want To Be! 
 
We have 25 different positions posted in a variety of divisions and will be hiring 
approximately 100 students for the summer work term. 
 
The purpose of this release is to be a friendly reminder of the original posting 
of February 8; for students to submit their applications by 11:59 p.m. on 
Sunday February 24, 2019. 
 
All information can be found on our website: http://www.sarnia.ca/living-
here/careers/current-postings/summer-student-recruitment. 
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For further information, please contact: 
Jim Crawford, Corporate Manager of Human Resources 
jim.crawford@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0330 ext. 3305 

Katarina Ovens, Communications Coordinator 
katarina.ovens@sarnia.ca  or 519-332-0330 ext. 3265 
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